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Abu Dhabi Education Council

Date: 20 October, 2013
Ref: EDO/ 7 79

To: Private School Principals,

Subject: Training Workshop on Hamdan Bin
Rashid Award for Distinguished Academic
Excellence-Outstanding student category

Dear Principals,

Abu Dhabi Education Council ( ADEC ) would like to
thank you for your efforts in the development of
education and wishes you continued success.

It is in the interest of Abu Dhabi Education Council to
actively participate in educational award as, as such
the ADEC team are planning to hold a workshop on
the above award- the outstanding student category.

Kindly, inform the school students who are willing to
participate to attend the workshop, at Al Afaaq
School, on Saturday, 2" November 2013, from 9:00
am - 1:00 pm.

Note: Training workshop will be conducted in (Arabic
and English), certificates will be distributed to the
attendee.

Sincerely yours,
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Eng. Hamad Ali Al Dhaheri ———
Executive Director, Private Schools and Quality Assurance Sector
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